
Learning Disabilities Review 
Parent Focus Group

Learning Support Services of the Ottawa-Carleton District School Board (OCDSB) 
values the feedback of our OCDSB parents. We would like to invite you to 
participate in our focus group. 

We would like to hear and discuss the experiences of students with IPRC’s and/or 
IEP’s, whether they are in a congregated placement or a regular classroom.

Collaboration
The session is supported through collaboration between Learning Support Services 
of the OCDSB and Learning Disabilities Association of Ottawa-Carleton.

Registration Deadline: March 31st
Confederation Education Centre

1645 Woodroffe Avenue,
Ottawa, Ontario K2G 1W2

April 8th 2015 12:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. (lunch will be provided)
April 14th 2015 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. (refreshments will be provided)

If you are unable to attend in person, we would still like to hear from you.
Register for the online option.

REGISTRATION REQUIRED!
Parents wishing to participate must register at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NF59XWP as space is limited. 


